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It’s time to vote for a new name for the journal. 

The suggestions have been collected, and the 

Editorial Panel has considered them all. Now, 

it is up to you to choose the new name for 

Mathematics Teaching in the Middle School.

Go to www.nctm.org/mtmswordproblem to 

access the online voting page, vote for a new 

name, and solve The MTMS Word Problem. All 

readers of MTMS are eligible to vote. The name 

that wins will be the new name of the journal! 

The deadline for voting is September 16.

The MTMS Word 
Problem Continues…
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